NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON FIRE DISTRICT BUDGET
EVESHAM FIRE DISTRICT NO. 1
TOWNSHIP OF EVESHAM
COUNTY OF BURLINGTON
NEW JERSEY
TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing to consider adoption of the Fire District Budget for
the fiscal year beginning January 1, 2024 for Evesham Township Fire District No. 1 will be held
at 7:00 P.M. on November 12, 2024, at the Marlton Fire Station, 26 East Main Street, Marlton,
New Jersey 08053, in said Fire District.
A complete copy of the budget recently approved by the Board of Fire Commissioners of
said Fire District will be posted at the Evesham Township Municipal Building at least one (1)
week prior to said scheduled public hearing. Copies of the budget will be available to any person
requesting same from the undersigned at the Bureau of Fire Prevention located at 984 Tuckerton
Road, Marlton, New Jersey, during regular business hours during the week preceding such public

hearing or at the public hearing.

You are invited to attend said public hearing and to be heard on the question of whether
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Malifeen P. Mitchell, Business Manager
Evesham Township Fire District No. 1

said budget should be adopted.




